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Thoughts of a Headteacher 
You will know by now that I will be leaving 
my post as Headteacher at the end of this 
term. It is certainly a time of mixed 
emotions for me and my family. 
 
Spaxton means the world to me personally 
and professionally and it can be very 
difficult to differentiate them from each 
other. Although I know any period of 
change can be tricky, I leave will the 
school in a good position to move forward 
in and will leave in good hands, with Mr 
Kelly ready to lead the school in the 
interim period. 
 
Since the letter was sent out to parents, 
last week, I have had cards and well-
wishers on the gate, which I have been 
very grateful for. Although Easter will soon 
come quickly, the second half of the 
Spring Term is a time to ensure that as 
much progress can be made as possible.  
 
Don’t count the days; make the days 
count! 
 
Have a lovely half-term holiday. 
 
Mr Blackmore 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL LUNCH MENU – next term 
Please ensure you have returned 
your menu by Weds 7tth to ensure 
they are included in the return to 
Fuss Free. 
Thank you 
 
Parent Consultation Week - DATE CHANGE 
We will be offering parent consultation 
appointments in the week beginning 
Monday 19th March. Please watch out for 
signing up sheets on the relevant classroom 
doors. 
 
World Book Day – Thursday 1st March 
This year’s World Book Day will be held on 
Thursday 1st March. The staff have 
discussed the potential format of the day 
and will communicate the play, in due 
course. 
 
 

 

Dates for the diary: 

Friday 9th Feb – Last day of half term 

Monday 19th Feb – First day back after 

half term 

Wednesday 21st Feb – Cross Country at 

Brymore (see Mrs Barber) 

Thursday 1st March – World Book Day 
(TBC) 

DATE CHANGE - W/b 19th March – 

Parent Consultation Week 

Friday 23rd March – Last day of term 

– NO ASC 

Whole School Attendance 
 

95.8% 
(National average 96.1%) 

 
Target = 96% 

 
 

Safeguarding Update 

Happy Safer Internet Day 
2018 - Tuesday 6th 

February 
This year's theme is 

'Create, Connect and Share 
Respect: A better internet 
starts with you'. Loads of 
resources for tomorrow can 
be found on the the SID18 
website, including these 

videos for all 
ages: https://www.saferinter
net.org.uk/safer-internet-
day/2018/sid-tv-2018 

https://safeguardinginschools.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=efe032677d94ceba51dd39a7f&id=e25616f3db&e=5a99929e0c
https://safeguardinginschools.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=efe032677d94ceba51dd39a7f&id=e25616f3db&e=5a99929e0c
https://safeguardinginschools.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=efe032677d94ceba51dd39a7f&id=e25616f3db&e=5a99929e0c

